
 
 

  Runge Independent School District 
600 Reiffert ~ P.O. Box 158 

Runge, Texas 78151 
Phone: (830) 239-4315 

 Fax (830) 239-4816 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
 

Our school year has come to an end.  The summer ACE program will begin on​ Monday 
May 25th , 2020 and run through the week of June 22nd, 2020. 

 
During this time the cafeteria will continue to serve meals to the students on Monday’s. 

This will start ​Monday May 25th, 2020. ​  It will continue the same way it is now, you will be 
able to drive up to the cafeteria Monday mornings and get meals for that week. 

 
We will continue serving at the same time 10:30 to 11:30 on Monday’s.  If your student / 

students do not come with you, you will need to bring their ID’s just like you have been doing. 
This is open to all school age students. 

If you have any questions about the meals you may contact Ms. Kraatz, my email is 
skraatz@rungeisd.org​ and my number is (361) 648 -7110. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Ms. Kraatz 
Cafeteria Director 
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